
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 25th June 2021

Plea

Next week we will be looking at 

the book ‘The Queen’s Hat’ 

by Steve Antony,

Homework

This week homework will be available on Teams from 9am on Friday 25thth June. 

As we move to the end of the school year, our homework is slightly changing; it is time to 

leave TEAMS, for now. Homework will follow the expected daily reading, which should be 

carried out at home. Class teachers will set post reading tasks within school time, so the 

pressure is off you as parents - just make sure there is a little time for the pleasure of 

reading.

We will be learning:

English: The Queen’s hat; narrative writing

Maths: Learning about money and time.

Art: Making a large scale model of Buckingham Palace.

PSHE: Changing Me

Phonics: alternative sounds for ‘ee’ – ie, ea, y, e-e

Geography; looking at London landmarks and exploring maps.

Year 1 have really enjoyed their learning about the Great Fire of London and seeing 
how ‘houses’ burnt quicker when they were close together. They also made and 
tasted bread as part of their learning about Shabbat.

Penguins Sports Day
Wednesday 7th July

Puffins Sports Day
Tuesday 6th July


